
    Adults
New Here?

   Getting Connected - �e Gathering
The Gathering is the starting point of our membership process. It is a great 
way to help you understand how to connect with Christ daily and plug into 
one of our many small groups. You will also receive information about our 
church’s vision, values, and how to become a member. We believe 
wonderful things happen as we commit to Christ and His local church 
family. Finally, we know every person has been gifted by God to make a 
difference in the church and in the world. During this Gathering, you will 
discover how you can serve Christ in the church and live it out in the world.

The Gathering is also a place where you can ask questions about the 
church or faith in general. It normally lasts about an hour. Everyone who 
desires to become a member at FOR must attend The Gathering.  An RSVP 
is much appreciated. Our next Gathering will be held on March 15th at 
6:30pm. Dinner and childcare will be provided.  
 

Darren@forchurch.org - Darren Melugin - Campus Pastor

 

Gary@forchurch.org - Gary Cooper- Fountain Youth Director

FOR Kids are participating in ONE with you!  
Today we are learning that they can show love to God and others by giving. Talk to your 
kids about what it means to be united together in learning God's Word, giving, fellowship 
and prayer.

Fellowship of the Rockies Preschool 2020-2021
Fellowship of the Rockies Preschool has now begun registration for the upcoming
2020-2021 school year. Information and registration forms are available online at 
forchurch.org/preschool/. Please call Lori at 633-4659 or email preschool@forchurch.org 
for more information.

Youth Group, Sundays, 6-7:30pm, Worship Center
Junior High & High School Students! Join us tonight for snacks, games, worship, 
craziness, a message and small groups! Hope to see you there!

Toby Mac’s Hits Deep Tour
Join us Saturday, February 22nd as we travel to Denver for Toby Mac’s 
Hits Deep Tour featuring Toby Mac, Tauren Wells, Jordan Feliz, We Are 
Messengers, Cochren &Co., Ryan Stevenson, and Aaron Cole. Click on 
the QR code to register before Monday February 10th at noon.  

Jena@forchurch.org - Jena Cooper  - Fountain FOR Kids Ministry Director

  

If you are new to Fellowship of the Rockies today, we hope you feel welcome
and at home...even if you have never been to church before. Our desire is for

you to discover a life changing relationship with Jesus Christ while being
embraced by a community of believers. We believe this happens best as we

Connect, Commit, and Serve together in His name.

We would love if you would fill out the Community Card and bring it to the 
Welcome Center so we can better connect with you and give you a welcome 
gift. Also, we’d love to answer any questions you might have about our church. 

I look forward to meeting you in person in our Welcome Center after one of
our services. Let’s Pursue the Journey.

- Pastor Darren

Fellowship of the Rockies is One Church of Multiple Campuses.
Fountain Campus - 7755 C and S Rd. Fountain, CO 80817

8th Street Campus - 1625 S. 8th St. Colorado Springs, CO 80905

  

Give online at www.forchurch.org

Contact us:
719.633.4659      info@forchurch.org

Fellowship of the Rockies
7755 C and S Rd.  Fountain 80817

ASL Class beginning February 12th, 8th Street Campus
We will begin a new American Sign Language (ASL) class for beginners starting on 
Wednesday, February 12th. ASL is a natural language that serves as the predominant 
sign language of Deaf communities in the United States. We will meet in the Prayer 
Room at 6:15pm on Wednesday evenings. We would love to see you there!

Volunteer and Leader Event, February 19th, 6pm, 8th Street Campus
Join us for an exciting evening of celebration, fellowship, and commitment of our vision 
expansion effort. If you are a leader or volunteer at FOR, you are invited to be a part of 
the ONE Advance Leadership Commitment Event. This is going to be a very special 
evening in the history of our church. We'd also like to invite anyone else who would like 
to lead the way in ONE. We're looking forward to a great night and we hope you can 
join us. Childcare will be provided for nursery through 5th grade. 

WIFI: FORGuest     
Password: 4HisService

Connecting In:

Committing To:

Serving In:

I would like information on

 Children’s Ministry           Youth Ministry
 Adult Groups                    Senior Adults (55+)

  Trusting Christ as my Savior 
    for the first time
  Being baptized
  Dedicating my child to the Lord
  Joining this church family

     Greeting                 Offering Team 
    Worship Arts                 Youth Ministry
      FOR Kids Ministry    
 

     
 

Event Sign-up
The Gathering, March 15th
             _____ Adults    _____ Childcare            

Interested in the Juarez Mission Trip

Children Living at Home:

Name, Birthday (m/d/y) and Grade

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

Please drop this card in the offering basket 
or box at the conclusion of the service. 

                                                   Fountain



Other Special Events

Online at FORChurch.org
For more information on ministries, contacting staff, accessing previous messages, online 

giving, and much more visit us online! 
Also on our website is our online community called MyFellowship where you can login to 

connect with other people from our church and register for events and service opportunities.

   Birth Announcement!   

    
        

Kairos Outside
Are you looking to serve God in a powerful way in your local community? Kairos 
Outside is a 2 ½ day impactful weekend event designed to demonstrate God’s grace 
and love through Christian support for women who have relatives/friends who are or 
who have been incarcerated. We are currently planning for Kairos Outside #2 
Colorado. If you are interested in learning about volunteer opportunities, contact Deb 
Limoge at kairosoutsidecolorado@gmail.com or 719-659-0986. Or to learn more visit
http://www.kairosprisonministry.org/kairos-outside-womens-program.php

55+ Bistro Thursday, February 13th, 11:45am, 8th Street Campus
For all who are 55 or better, you are invited to our monthly luncheon in the
Fellowship Hall. Lunch will be fully provided. Hope to see you there!

Congratulations Mitchell and Natasha Gorham along with big sisters Mercy and Mary 
on the birth of their baby boy Maximus Elliott born January 30th at 1:37pm. He weighed 
8lbs 4oz and was 22 inches long.

 

Community Card

First Name(s)_________________________

Last Name(s)_________________________

Address_____________________________

City________________State___Zip_______

Home Phone_________________________

 Cell________________________________

Can we text you?            Yes           No
If yes, please provide your cell phone carrier
       AT&T                   Verizon            Sprint
       T-Mobile              Other:____________
 
 Email_____________________________
                 
          New Information Above

           First Time Guest       Regular Attender

I attended:       9:00am           10:30am      

 How did you hear about us?_____________

 Please indicate:
      Married       Single       College Student      
      Widowed             Military 

Age Group: 
      18-29          30-39          40-54          55+

Prayer Request:       Confidential

___________________________________

___________________________________

___________________________________

___________________________________

 

February 9, 2020

     Greeting                 Offering Team 
    Worship Arts                 Youth Ministry
      FOR Kids Ministry    
 

     
 

Current Message

Welcome

     
     

ONE
Week 3  - United!

Pastor Darren Melugin


